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Dear
We are all absolutely delighted at the response for

contributions to fund the planned happening at Providence 
College on Oct 17th. Needless to say, we have the cooperation 
and total support from both Providence College and the local 
on campus ROTC Unit. The invited keynote speaker is General 
H. Norman Schwarzkopf... and the ROTC is planning a full dress 
parade in our honor. Father Driscoll, who is now on the faculty 
at Providence College will deliver the invocation. ( He was on 
the beach in Normandy in June 44)

The plaque was finally delivered and paid for. It weighs 
about 50 lbs and cast in heavy bronze.. . the cost was $1250.00 
Leo Wurtzel and I took the enclosed picture. ( Leo is on the right)

on the 328th reunion that will be held in nearby Mansfield Oct 16- 
18th. I have a scheduled meeting at Providence College in early 
June to finalize the program and special bus transportation will 
be provided from Mansfield to the campus. In addition, we will make 
every effort to arrange for lunch in the faculty dining room.
It is anticipated we will have sufficient donations to pay all these 
expenses and all monies left will be donated to the ROTC on campus.

You will note I moved my CP north for the summer. I 
certainly welcome your thoughts, suggestions, and comments.

Sometime in August, you will be receiving all the info

Cordially,

Co Chairman - Co"K"
LEO WURTZEL 
Co Chairman - Co "I"
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